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BOOK ] . World Book Day Shropshire Star School Supplement
il DAY B Appearing Monday 24th March

| Castlefields Primary School is being included in Shropshire
' Star's exclusive World Book Day Supplement. Newspapers
are available to pre-order at a discounted price of only
£1.00 per copy and delivery will be arranged for free to the
school on the day of publication for you to collect.

Shropshire

STAR

Join Us and Create School

Memories!

Pre-Order Your World Book Day Special Editions
Monday 24th March 2025
shropshirestarWBD.eventbrite.co.uk

0800 174064



Attendance Cups 4

) Well done this week to Reception and Year 6 for winningthe |
/™ | Attendance Cups this week which were presented to the classes i |
i at the Celebration Assembly. “

-

Parents' Evening for Reception to Year 6

A reminder that if you have not already done so, please call at the office to book a
parents’ evening appointment.

Tuesday 25th March and Thursday 27th March

Please ensure you stick to the ten minute appointment time. Many parents are
relying on the times going to schedule.

All After School Clubs will run as normal.

Next Week’'s News

Tuesday 18th Year 6 TrustEd Netball Tournament at Stokesday.
Wednesday 19th March Year 4 Tennis Tournament at Idsall.

Friday 21st March Non Uniform in exchange for donations of chocolate or bottles for
the Chocolate Bingo.



Year 6

A group of Y6 children represented Castlefields at the TrustEd 'poetry by heart' event on
Friday - where they performed famous poems they have learnt by heart.

Athletics and Orienteering

On Tuesday the year 4 class attended an athletics and OAA (orienteering) event at
Oldbury Wells. All children behaved exceptionally and represented Castlefields with
pride. The girls athletics team went on to win the tournament with the boys also doing
exceptionally well and coming in second place. We also had success in the OAA with
one of our teams winning with a 25 second lead over second place.

Well done all!!




Y1 Class Assembly

We were all so proud of Y1 when they performed their class assembly on Thursday
afternoon about our school value for this half-term: respect. It was wonderful to see the
children share their ideas with confidence, joy and maturity. Thank you to the parents
and carers who were able to join us for it too.

J asame

S

Cliire Freedman and Ben Cort

Years 1 and 2 visit to
Theatre Severn

Years 1 and 2 had a
swashbuckling time at The
Severn Theatre in Shrewsbury
this week when they went to
see Pirates Love Underpants.




Y2 Visit to The Black Country Museum

Year 2 have really enjoyed a trip back in time today at the Black Country Living Museum
where they experienced a Victorian classroom, a double decker bus trip and visited a
number of old houses and shops. They also enjoyed a toy workshop, playing with a
large variety of toys ranging from the past to the current day. The children represented
Castlefields perfectly with super behaviour and asking lots of interested questions.




